
From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
To: Erin WhiteEWhite@nasuad.org

Date: 10/22/2014 11:20:23 AM 
Subject: Re: Quick AAA Performance Measures Question
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Thanks for the information

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

On Oct 21, 2014, at 4:42 PM, "Erin White" <EWhite@nasuad.org> wrote:

Tony,

Attached is the contact information for representatives from the 4 states that have AAA performance measures 
in place and are willing to share these performance measures with other states. If any additional states respond 
to the survey by the end of the week, I will let you know.

Thank you!
Erin

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 11:15 AM
To: Erin White
Subject: RE: Quick AAA Performance Measures Question

Erin,

I would like to have performance measures in South Carolina. Could you share the results of this survey.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from 
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other 
than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately 
by reply email so that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.
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From: Erin White [mailto:EWhite@nasuad.org]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 10:43 AM
To: Erin White
Subject: Quick AAA Performance Measures Question
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Dear NASUAD Members,

One of your state colleagues is interested in gaining feedback from others that have developed AAA
performance measures in their state.

Please answer the quick questions in the link below to help share your knowledge on this topic. This should take 
less than five minutes.

http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/1855773/AAA-Performance-Measures

Thank you very much for your time,

Erin

Erin White
Policy Associate
NASUAD
1201 15th Street, NW
Suite 350
Washington, DC 20005
www.nasuad.org
Telephone: 202-898-2578
Fax: 202-898-2583
E-mail: ewhite@nasuad.org
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<AAA Performance Measures 10-21-14.xlsx.docx>
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